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3143 Special Release 17 June, 2013

RE: “A DAY OF ROYAL TRIBUTES “AND “A TWELVE BILLION NAIRA FUND-
RAISING FOR THE ADO BAYERO COMPLEX OF THE UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN
SCHOOL OF BUSINESS (UISB)”

This is to inform the University community and the general public that the earlier
advertised programme: “A Day of Royal Tributes” and “A Twelve billion Naira
Fund- Raising for the Ado Bayero Complex of the University of Ibadan School of
Business” scheduled for Thursday, 20 June, 2013 has been postponed until
further notice.

This postponement is due to unavoidable circumstances.
We regret inconveniences that this sudden postponement may have caused.
The new date for the programme will be announced later.

Thank you.

O.l. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA
Registrar



